Lt. Bruce H. Voran 757th Tank Bn., APO 464, c/o P.M. New York, N.Y.

Italy
July 10, 1944

Dear Doc:

I received your April Rebounds some time ago and fully intended to jot you a line long before now, but there haven't been many time outs lately and my letter writing time has been clearly rationed. It was swell to hear of the activities and whereabouts of lots of the fellows I haven't seen since college days. Fen and T. P. certainly seem to be doing a whale of a job of setting those "rising suns".

This Italian campaign has been quite a struggle. The Krauts had the weatherman playing guard for them all last winter but when he decided to play on our team this summer we really started to roll. Just like in basketball and all group sports, teamwork in this business is the key to success. We are all hoping that the European war is in its final stages for we are all getting mighty eager to see the U.S.A. again. Count me in on that post war reunion celebration and the sconer we can have it the better.

Thanks for sending the Rebounds and I'm eagerly looking forward to the next issue. Best regards to you, Doc, and a special "hello" to Ebling, Rope, Cappy, Bob, Harp, Kline and Nesmith.

Sincerely,

Bruce Voran.

P.S. Best wishes to Bob & wife.

He picked a winner.

80,39, Wo